
Multicultural Day Needs You! 
 

This year, to celebrate the diverse heritages found among our 
students, we are reaching out to our families to share their 
heritage.  We are looking for parents to join us here at Noecker 
School ​on Friday, April 3​rd​ ​to present about the country and 
the culture of their heritage.  ​Each country visit will be 30 
minutes​ long, and should contain information about the 
country and culture as well as include a fun activity like a 
traditional game.  Ideas for the presentation are:  
 
● Where the country is in the world 
● What is the climate (hot, cold, rainy) 
● What languages are spoken (could even teach us some words) 
● How people live (housing, rural or urban, big families or small) 
● What school is like 
● What kids or families do for fun 
● What traditional foods are served 
● What holidays and how they are celebrated 
● What kind of music do people listen to 
● Any fun or interesting facts  

 
Due to allergies, we cannot pass out food treats, but you can bring sealed packages of 
traditional treats to display.  If you would like to use technology for your presentation, please 
let me know in advance so that I can have it available.  While 30 minutes sounds like a long 
time, you will need time to answer questions after the presentation.  Also, we will be 
“stamping” passports at the end of the presentation which should take 2-3 minutes.  I am 
available to meet after school if you are interested in presenting but need help organizing it.  
 
This is the time to help our Noecker students become global citizens.  Please let me know by 
Friday, February 14​th​ if you are interested in being a “Cultural Ambassador” for Multicultural 
Day.   You can reach me by email (see below) or send a note with your child.   We are excited 
to “travel the world” with you. 
 
 
 

Señora Cruz 

mcruz@roselandnjboe.org 


